
Oak and Willow classes 

ON FRIDAY, 18th OCTOBER WE WILL BE STARTING OUR WOODLAND 

WORK MORNINGS. 

 

Following several questions from parents we thought this extra information might 

be helpful! 

We will go out every Friday in ALL weathers so your child needs to have the right 

clothes to wear. 

Please make sure that your child wears to school: 

 A warm coat     

 

 An old top and trousers    

 

 

 

 A pair of warm socks AND 

school shoes.  

 

 

 

 

Please bring in your child’s wellies & waterproofs if they are not 

already here. They need full waterproofs as they will get muddy and 

possibly wet too. 

 

School uniform must be brought to school in a separate NAMED bag. It is useful 

if your child wears their school shoes to school so that they do not bring another 

pair of shoes to school. 

Thank-you for your support. 


